
    

  KILGARVAN PARISH, CHURCH OF ST. PATRICK. 
                                 Parish Office number 087 436 4140 / Email: kilgarvan@dioceseofkerry.ie    Office hours : Tuesday and Friday  10am – 1pm 

Kilgarvan Parish is served by the priests of the Kenmare Pastoral Area 
Fr. Niall Howard, Fr. George Hayes, Fr. Liam O’Brien and Fr. Sean Murhpy  

 

Sat. 21st September – Intention: 6:00pm 
Dermot (4th Anniversary)& Ellen Coffey – Church Street 

Wed. 25th September – Intention: 7:30pm  
 Mary MacDonald - Birchwood 
Sat. 28st September – Intention: 6:00pm 

Mary Foley – Killafada 
Deceased members of O’Brien Family of Railway Road 
Breda & Dan Jer Twomey – Coolnoohill 
Deceased members of the Sweeney Family – Inchinanagh & Kilpadder 

 

Sunday Duty this weekend: Fr. Niall Howard (087)936 5370 
 

Parish Office: Office hours Tuesday and Friday from 10am to 1pm. 
 

Adoration: Spend an hour with Jesus; Holy Rosary, Divine Mercy and 
Hymns, every Wednesdays at 6:15pm for an hour. 
 

Welcome to Fr Seán Murphy: Fr Seán was ordained last month and we 
are delighted that he begins his ministry in Kenmare parish and in our 
pastoral area this weekend. We surround and support him with our best 
wishes and our prayers as he begins his priesthood here with us. 
 

Please pray for the Soul of Gavin Walsh –son of Joan O’Sullivan 
Mangerton, who died recently. We sympathise with his family and 
friends. May he Rest in Peace. 
 

St Killian was born in Mullagh, Co. Cavan in 640 AD, left Ireland from 
Killmacillogue, Tuosist Parish, and was martyred in Wurzburg, 
Germany in 689. His relics are visiting Mullagh and Cavan on October 3rd 
to 6th, with the days marked by Masses, processions, a concert, and times 
for veneration. Details of the visit and events are available 
on www.kilmorediocese.ie on on Facebook at St Killians Heritage Centre. 
St Killian, Pray for us. 
 

Tune into Horizons on Radio Kerry every Sunday morning from 9 to 10 
and enjoy The Religious and Social Affairs Programme of the Diocese of 
Kerry. Comments and suggestions for programmes are very welcome – 
email maryfagan@dioceseofkerry.ie 
 

Reflection 
 

St. Pio – to you we entrust our spirit that we may endure the pains we carry 
in our heart. St. Pio – accompany us on our earthly pilgrimage towards the 
blessed Homeland, where we, too, hope to arrive to contemplate eternally 
the Glory of the Father, the Son, and the Holy Spirit. (Feast day September 23).  
 

Community Notices    
 

Kilgarvan Youth Club registration night will be on Tuesday 24th 
September, 7 to 8pm in the Community Centre. 
 

Camogie: Kerry Camogie has plans for a new Camogie club in the 
Kenmare District. Please put your hand up and your name forward to 
volunteer for the many roles involved in a new club. All support will be 
provided. Please get in touch with Kerry Camogie Development Officer 
Siobhan O’Donoghue (086) 365 6949. Kenmare local liaisons Sarah 
Breen (087)984 9043 and Sinead O'Sullivan (087)681 5546 
 

Kenmare Memory Café – The Alzheimer Society of Ireland are Hosting 
A Memory Café event on Tuesday, 24th September from 11am to 
12:30PM at Brook Lane Hotel, Killarney Road Kenmare.  Guest Speaker: 
Angela Brosnan from Haven Pharmacy Brosnans, Kenmare. For more 
information please contact Niamh Murphy Niamh.murphy@alzheimer.ie, 
or (087)216 5104. 
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